
 

 

January 14, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I wanted to take a quick moment and update you on our COVID situation.  An additional 

resident tested positive yesterday and was isolated to the COVID wing of our third floor.  This 

brings our total positive number of residents to 11 total.  All positive residents are doing well and 

seem to be recovering nicely.  We still have a number of employees out of work due to their 

positive status and they are slowly returning to work.  

I want to remind you that NY State is requiring all visitors to present a negative COVID test 

within 24 hours of the visit if an antigen test and a negative test within 48 hours if a PCR is 

obtained.  We currently have available “at home” antigen tests that we can supply you at the time 

of the visit.  Please consider all means of obtaining a COVID test as I cannot guarantee we will 

be provided with more tests in the future.    

It looks as though winter is back with some extremely cold weather in the forecast.  Stay warm 

and have a nice weekend! 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


